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ADDENDUM NUMBER TWO REVISING THE REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR 

PSYCHIATRIC URGENT CARE CENTERS 
(RFA #DMH022718B1) 

 
 
The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health is issuing Addendum Number Two  
(No. 2) to the Request for Applications (RFA) for Psychiatric Urgent Care Centers 
released on February 27, 2018 (RFA #DMH022718B1). 
 
The following revisions are being made to the RFA: 
 

1) Section 2.0 Timeline shall be revised as follows: 
 

The timeline for this RFA is as follows: 
 

1. Release to reopen RFA………………………………….…....December 2, 2019 
 
NOTE: Applications will be accepted on an open and continuous basis. Once the 
County’s needs are met, the solicitation will be suspended. The solicitation will be 
re-opened if the County needs additional UCCs. 

 
 
All other content will remain the same. No additional information will be provided by DMH 
staff. 
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